
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
LANDSCAPE PROJECT 

State Road (SR) 9/I-95 at St. Lucie West Boulevard  

St. Lucie County, Florida 

Financial Project ID: 444336-1-52-01 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is pleased to provide information regarding 

the proposed improvements for the above referenced project. No public information workshop 

is scheduled for this project. Questions and comments may be submitted by emailing the 

Project Manager, Jamie Polidora, P.E. (contact information below). Project information is 

posted at https://tinyurl.com/7xve9jr4.

PROJECT PURPOSE 

To enhance the landscaping within the St. Lucie West 

Boulevard interchange and corridor.  
 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

• Landscape improvements primarily addressing the 

I-95 and St. Lucie West Boulevard interchange 

with additional improvements being made to the 

St. Lucie West Boulevard medians. 

• New landscaping and irrigation will be provided to 

supplement the existing trees, palms, and shrubs. 

• Project intent is to restore impacts from roadway 

construction on the interchange landscaping. 
 

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS 

• Work will be done in phases to reduce the  

impact on traffic. 

• No lane closures or detours along I-95 or the 

interchange ramps are anticipated. 

• Temporary lane closures adjacent to the St. 

Lucie West Boulevard medians will be required. 

• No lane closures will be allowed during special 

events. 
 

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION 

• Anticipated Construction Start: Spring 2025 

• Anticipated Construction Completion: Fall/Winter 

2025 

• Estimated Construction Cost: $892,176 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances  

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and  communities.  

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special accommodations 
under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge), should contact Jamie Polidora, P.E., Project Manager. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Kris McKirdy, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  

Florida Department of Transportation, District Four 

3400 W Commercial Blvd 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309

Phone: (954) 777-4586 

Email: kris.mckirdy@dot.state.fl.us 

  Instagram/X (Twitter): @MyFDOT_SEFL 

  Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 

  Project Website: https://tinyurl.com/7xve9jr4 
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